
Ingrid Ann Perry
West Rockport
LD 69
Please KEEP the ban on plastic single use bags intact. On the coast these plastic bags 
make their way to the ocean and present a hazard to wildlife and statewide are 
harmful to our natural environment. 
Let us lead the way in Maine’s environmental protection. Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Ingrid Perry


